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Earlier today a school bus carrying six Chippewa Falls Area Unified School District 4K students to
school experienced a brake caliper issue requiring the driver to use a fire extinguisher on it.
There was no fire on the bus. The school district worked closely with the bus company and fire
personnel to evacuate the bus and safely transport the students to school. Smoke never entered
the cabin and there were no injuries.

CFAUSD appreciates the efforts of everyone involved to keep our students and staff safe.
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